St Levan Primary School where all children SHINE...for life

The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD Tel: 01736 810486



14th September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Minack Theatre Trip

I am delighted to inform you that we have organised separate class trips to see "Wind in the Willows' at the Minack theatre. Puffins will go on Wednesday 23rd September and Choughs on Friday 25th September. They are morning performances so we should be back at school for lunch as normal. The theatre are ensuring they are covid secure, with plenty of space for social distancing between groups and no members of the public present. Children will be transported in our minibus and staff cars, which will be thoroughly cleaned in between trips.

There is a voluntary cost of £5 per child. To reduce further the risk of transmission we are trying to limit paperwork between home and school. This letter will be sent out electronically and we ask that you pay either by bank transfer (please let Paula know) or sent cash in an envelope with your child to school.

It would be much appreciated if you could make a payment by Friday 18th September so we can confirm bookings.

Bank transfer details:

NatWest Bank

Sort Code: 60-21-37 Account No: 56592906

Please use **MINACK** followed by your child's name as the reference.

Yours sincerely

D Blackie

Diane Blackie

Interim Headteacher

e-mail: secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk Website: www.st-levan-primary-school.org.uk

